
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/6/2012 4:45:17 PM 
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); Michael R. Peevey 

(michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: 6/26: CPUC Safety Leadership Conference 

See the list of Board members attending the Safety Symposium. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> 
Date: May 6, 2012 4:37:49 PM PDT 
To: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> 
Subject: FW: 6/26: CPUC Safety Leadership Conference 

Brian, 

Fyi; you may want to let Paul know. 

Tom 

From: I Redacted 1 
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 8:17 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Fw: 6/26: CPUC Safety Leadership Conference 

Fyi 

From: iRpfiartpri I 
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 07:56 AM 
To: | Redacted I 
Subject: 6/26: CPUC Safety Leadership Conference 

Happy Friday,[Redact 
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Thought you might want to share with Tom, the following Board members have 
confirmed they will attend the CPUS Safety Leadership Conference: 

1. Dave Andrews 

2. Lewis Chew 

3. Lee Cox 

4. Fred Fowler 

5. Maryellen Herringer 

6. Chris Johns 

We are still waiting to hear from 4 Board members. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Redacted 

Redacted 


